
Mountain View Elementary 
Site Council/Title I Committee Meeting 

November 21st 2024 
4:00 p.m. Mountain View Elementary  

(Unapproved) 
 
Call to order- 4:05 
Attendance 

Present: Martine Dikes, Alice Rodarte-Gouldin, Kristin Morrow, Hannah Dolphin, Barb 
Ralston, Aubrie Ellis, Kimb Remsen, Phil Daniel, Jenna Bakk 
Quorum was met 
Guests:  

                 
I. Welcome and Introductions 

Martine Dikes called the meeting to order.   
 

II. Additions to agenda 
 

III. Approval of agenda 
Barb Ralston motioned to approve the agenda as amended, Phil Daniel seconded.   

 
IV. Approval of September 2024 Minutes 

Barb Ralston motioned to approve minutes from September 2024, Martine Dikes seconded. 
  

V. Federal Programs: Website contains the following videos and other Federal 
Programs information  

a. Students in Transition 
b. Title 111A English Learners 
c. Title VI Indian Education 

Hannah shared the videos that are on the Federal Programs website.   
 

VI. Staffing/Enrollment Update 
 Intervention- Katie, Kristin, Lisa, Shannon, Shana 
 3 Kindergarten, 3 First, 2.5 Second, 3.5 Third, 2.5 Fourth, 2.5 Fifth 
 Enrollment: 445 

i. 27 Pre-K 
ii. 418 Counted for enrollment 

Hannah shared the enrollment numbers and how it has affected our intervention 
programs and regular classroom classes. 
 

VII. School Development & Title I Update 



 Mission & Vision 
 Goals 
 Fund Sources: Title I 
 Engagement:  

i. Ice Cream Social; One School, One Book; Bingo for Books; Talent/Art 
Show 

 Literacy 
 Math 
 Safe & Secure Learning Environment 

i. Zones of Regulation 
Kristin Morrow shared that our Title I One School One book movie night will be held 
November 22, this is a culminating activity for our fall reading school wide activity.  
Hannah shared an update on the goal of Safe and Secure Learning environment, 
how Zones of Regulations are being implemented.  Hannah gave a brief updates on 
the other goals.  Hannah shared that the Mission and Vision statements will be 
revamped this winter.  Phil Daniel stated that we are the only open enrollment 
school in Kenai and Mountain View takes all students, no other school in Kenai does 
that.  Alice Rodarte-Gouldin stated that she likes how the school sets the kids up for 
success with behavior using the conflict wheel.   
Hannah shared funding updates for the school year so far.   
 

VIII. Other 
Hannah shared updates on capital improvements- door buzzing system is going in 
soon, next summer the school’s roof and windows will likely be replaced, plans for 
the new parking lot are in the works, and a new gym floor will be replaced in 3-5 
years.   Martine Dikes stated that she is concerned in the parking lot with parents 
being on the cell phones during pickup and drop-off times. 
 

IX. Adjourn 
Phil Daniel made a motion to adjourn, Martine Dikes seconded.  


